
From April 9 to April 18, 2025, the parking lot southeast of the Matthews Street Garage will be temporarily closed.  From April 9 to April 25, 
2025 the parking spaces northeast of the LBJ Student Center will be temporarily closed.  Tra˜c on Student Center Drive and Pickard Street will 
be temporarily converted to two-way °ow to facilitate access to Alamito and Cibolo Halls. 


